
 

A Word From Your BES Principal 
2023-2024 

Welcome Families!  
 

As the Principal of Peter J. Beiriger 
Elementary School, it is my pleasure to 
welcome new and returning families to a 
great year at Beiriger!  Our staff eagerly 
awaits to witness the laugher, energy, and 
enthusiasm for learning. We look forward 
to hosting a multitude of events and after 
school clubs. 
 
I encourage all of our parents to become 
active members of our PTC. With your 
support, our staff and students can have 
amazing events, school supplies, and field 
trip opportunities.  
 
To stay abreast of all that is taking place 
at Beiriger, please utilize our Schoology 
platform to communicate with staff. 
 
I’m honored to serve as the principal of 
Peter J. Beiriger Elementary School. It is 
great to be a part of a community where 
students, teachers, and parents care for 
each other and strive to build meaningful 
relationships that support academic and 
social-emotional growth. 
 
Mrs. Ambre Cain, 
Principal 
          

 

2023-2024 Activities 
 

¨ Donuts & Dialogue  
¨ Fall Drama Production 
¨ Field Day 
¨ Literacy Night 
¨ McTeacher Night 
¨ NWEA Ice Cream Social 
¨ Principal Awards Ceremonies 
¨ Scholastic Book Fairs 
¨ Spring Musical 
¨ STEAM & Art Showcase Night 
¨ Turkey Bowl 

 
 
 
 

 
Contact Information 
§ 601 N. Lillian Street 
§ A. Cain on Schoology 
§ acain@griffith.k12.in.us 
§ 219-924-4030 
 

 

School Hours 
 
Office: 7:45 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 
Breakfast: 8:05 a.m.-8:20 a.m. 
Students: 8:25 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Pre K Students: 9:00-11:30 a.m. or  
          12:00-2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


